
 

 

NOTICE OF OPENING THE WAITING LIST FOR 
THE VIEW AT OGLETHORPE APARTMENTS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The View at Oglethorpe- Phase II is opening their 
waiting list beginning April 5, 2022 at 9:00 am.  The waiting list will close on the same 
day at 5:00 pm or once the maximum number of applications are received.   A total of 
100 preliminary applications will be accepted for the following bedroom sizes:  
 
 1 bedroom units - 30 applications 

 2 bedroom units - 30 applications 
 3 bedroom units - 30 applications 

 4 bedroom units - 10 applications 
 
 

For placement on a waiting list, all pre-applications must be submitted online at 

https://www.viewatoglethorpe.com/ 
 
The View at Oglethorpe Apartments is an affordable housing community in Savannah, 
Georgia and will be accepting 100 preliminary applications for 1, 2, 3 and 4 bedroom 
units.  These units are available for families, individuals and senior citizens. No phone 
calls please.   
 
The View at Oglethorpe does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, religion, 
marital status, familial status, national origin, age, pregnancy, disability, ancestry, or 
sexual orientation. 
 
REASONABLE ACCOMMODATIONS: If you or any member of your family is a person 
with disabilities, and you require a specific accommodation in order to complete this 
application, please call The View at Oglethorpe at 912-629-1000 during business hours 
(Monday- Friday 8:00 am – 4:30 pm) stating very clearly your request with applicant’s 
full name and valid phone number.  Please expect to leave a message and receive a 
return call. You may also contact the office to schedule an appointment to come into 
the office located at 280 Randolph Street, Savannah, GA 31401 to obtain a Reasonable 
Accommodation Form.  For persons who are deaf, deaf-blind, hard of hearing, or have 
difficulty speaking, please utilize our TTY option by calling 833-435-7704. 

 

https://www.viewatoglethorpe.com/

